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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
        SATs week! Over at last, bar a few simple Year Two items. Well done to Year Six and Year Two for your gallant 
efforts! We are proud of you all. We know that the SATs only take a snap-shot of part of your learning and that they 
do not assess what is special about each of you. They do not even assess all of your learning, so, you are far more 
than the sum total of your test results. Now, you can look forward to some fun and excitement for a while. 
        On Tuesday, our local NSPCC representative called in to collect our sponsorship monies, and reported that 
Goodrich School were to receive the most gold badges that she has ever given out! Well done to all our generous 
sponsors and super-fit children, and thank you Parents for your support. We raised nearly £800!! 
        Next, a special health and safety request: please, provide your children with a hat to protect them from the sun 
at break-times and in PE. Please, on very sunny days, put sun-cream on exposed skin (staff are not free to provide this 
service). And let us not forget to send coats in for cold and wet days. Thank you. 

Best wishes, 
N. Edwards 

p.p. Mrs Miles 
Head Teacher 

 

Notices- PLEASE KEEP READING  
 UNIFORM- Uniform can now be purchased from Clubsport in Ross-on-Wye or ordered online at 

http://www.clubsport.co.uk/index.php/clubshops/category/116-goodrich-primary-school 
 NEXT CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY- FRIDAY 12th JUNE 
 FOREST SCHOOLS-  Wellies and outdoor gear for Robins on Tuesday.   
 School Trips -  Please can you bring in money for school trips as soon as possible. Thanks to all that already have. 

Class Superstars  
Wrens Robins Woodpeckers Owls 

Annabel Pope 
Charlie Seward 

Seb Stollery 

Peregrines 

Ruben Brookes 
Joel Healy 

Scarlett Neilson 

Romaine Farquhar 
Finn Clatworthy 
Vaughan Rees 
Erin Chaplin 

Grace Fernandez-Ford 
Sam Carver 

Aarrowen Llewellyn 
Davies 

Faith Thorpe Williams 
Hannah Heard 
Seren Bateman 

Seren Howells 
Rees Matthews 
All of Year Six 

News from the classes 
 

Attendance 
 

This Week 
Wrens Wrens have been looking at non-fiction books about transport and have each created their 

own page from an information book about transport.  In Numeracy, we have been working 
on subtraction. 

 

Reception 
 

Year One 
 

Year Two 
 

Year Three 
 

Year Four 
 

Year Five 
 

 

94.6% 
 

95.8% 
 

97.5% 
 

97.8% 
 

93% 
 

95.2% 
 

Robins Robins had an adventure around the school on Monday. They have written a recount about 
their adventure. Robins have enjoyed practical maths activities outside, including data 
collection and co-ordinate work. Year 2 have been working really hard in their Maths, 
Reading and Writing and should be very proud of themselves.  

Wood-
peckers 

Woodpeckers have continued to enjoy some more practical maths activities this week focusing 
on data collection, budgeting and symmetry. They have also produced some lovely artwork 
featuring their own ideas for how the outdoor area could look at Goodrich.  The year 2s from 
Woodpeckers have earned a well-deserved rest after working so hard on their SATS tests all 
week! Well done! 

Owls We have crammed so much into one week! In maths, we have looked at factorising, as well as 
revising area, equations, the power of ten and more applied short division. In English, we 
have reviewed our factual writing skills and applied them in our hot task “Going to Primary 
School in Britain”. Also, we have learned how to talk about the themes and conventions in 
stories that we have read or heard. For topic studies, we have made super progress with our 
Iron Age settlement models and have begun to look at even older prehistoric art. 

http://www.clubsport.co.uk/index.php/clubshops/category/116-goodrich-primary-school


Peregrines Year 6 have completed their SATs. All of them have shown great tenacity. They have done 
themselves and us very proud. Year Five have been busy writing instructions and in Maths 
they have carried out a range of activities linked to short division, multiplication and co-
ordinates.  

Year Six 
___________ 

Total 

97.2% 
________ 

95.9% 

Cloakroom of the week 
School Prayer 

Dear God, 
Bless our school 

Bless our teachers 
Bless our pupils 

Bless our families 
Please help us to be kind and help us to always try our 

best 
Let us remember, as many hands make a house 

So many hearts make a school 
Amen 

Housepoints  

Junior Girls  

  

 
 

 

Diary Dates- Ascension- Tolerance, Jesus Welcomes everyone 

   Mon 22nd June 09:30 Sports Morning followed by family 
picnic lunch on the field 

   Mon 22nd-26th June All week Church week 

Mon 18th May 09:15 Robin’s Trip to Perrygrove Fri 26th June TBC Rounders Tournament 

Mon 18th-22nd May NO CLUBS THIS WEEK Fri 26th June 14:30 
17:00-20:00 

Celebration Assembly 
Summer Fiesta! 

Mon 18th-22nd May All Peregrine Llangorse Trip Fri 26th June 17:30 TBC PTFA evening- further information 
to follow 

Thurs 21st May 09:00-
15:00 

Wren’s trip to Tillington Fruit 
Farm 

Woodpeckers & Owls  Trip 
Weds 1st July 

13:30 Robin Hood Dress Rehearsal 

Parents UNABLE to attend evenings may attend 

Mon 25th-29th May Half Term 
Thurs & Fri 2nd/3rd 

July 18:00 
Robin Hood Performance- Tickets to 

follow 
Mon 1st June 08:45 Summer 2 begins Tues & Weds 7th/8th 

July TBC Parents’ Evenings 

Mon 1st- 5th June NO CLUBS THIS WEEK Fri 10th July 14:30 Celebration Assembly 

Fri 5th June TBC Cricket tournament Mon 13th- 17 July NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 

Mon 8th June All day All Class Photos Weds 15th July 16:00-18:00 Year 6 Leavers’ Parents and Pupils 
BBQ & Rounders 

Thurs 11th June All Day Peregrine- Konflux theatre- A 
play in a day Thurs 16th July 09:30 Year 2 Graduation (Robin & 

Woodpecker Year 2s) 

Fri 12th June 14:30 Celebration Assembly 
Non school uniform, bring a bottle 

Friday 17th July 09:30 Year 6 Leaver’s Service 
End of Academic Year 2014-15 

Mon 15th -19th June All 
week 

Phonics Screening Check Week 
(Yrs 1 &2) 

 
Tues 16th June All Day Year 6 Crucial Crew- Hereford 

Thurs 18th June 
09:00-
16:00 

Year 6 Leavers Service at 
Hereford Cathedral 

Fri 19th June TBC 
Robins KS1 Multi skills 

tournament 
Some dates may be subject to change and some dates (e.g. the Summer show) are yet to be confirmed. 

 
 


